Regular Monthly Meeting August 14, 1997

The Regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, August 14, 1997 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard L. Schweinsberg, Andrew Piccuta and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the July 12, 1997 meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to pay the sewer fund bills.

Public Comment:

Mr. William Alexander, stated that while road maintenance was being done on Savannah Road flag men were not stationed properly.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to adjourn.